
 

FEDERATION PROFESSIONALS CAMPAIGN 

United Jewish Appeal of Greater MetroWest NJ 

Dear Colleague, 

We all contribute so much to our community – creative thinking, careful planning, 

purposeful implementation, persistent follow-through - and now you are adding so much 

more with your participation in our UJA Campaign. 

More than most people, you know how valued each donation is to our campaign.  You 

know the good it will do; and you know the good that remains undone for each donation 

that does not reach us.  But I know – and wish to express – how valuable your personal 

participation is in this Federation Professionals Campaign.  Here is where we join 

together with other Greater MetroWest citizens.  Here is where each of us and all of us 

share equally in our commitment to Care, to Build, to Save.   

Thank you for joining us. 

Dov Ben-Shimon 

(Please type or print below) 

My pledge to the 2021 UJA Campaign is $_____________ 

I authorize Jewish Federation of Greater MetroWest NJ to make bi-monthly deductions from my 

salary to cover the above pledge 

beginning on: (Date) _________________ 

and completing payment of this pledge by: (Date) _______________ . 

 ____ Please combine payment of this pledge with any prior pledge balance.  

Date:   ___________ 

Print name:  _____________________________ 

Signature:  _____________________________ 

 

Please return the completed, signed form to Marina Livshits — Payroll Supervisor.  Thank you. 

mailto:mlivshits@jfedgmw.org

